
FDA Commissioner
Dockets Management Branch (HFA 305)
Food and Drug Administration 4 1 2 5 "01 MAR 79 A!0:71
5630 Fisher’s Lane, room 1061
Rockville, .MD 20852

Dear Commissioner,
._,

The FDA should be a regulator, not a promoter of the food
industry. I am growing increasingly concerned about the role of
government in industry,  and the subsequent decline in my food
choice.

beling and pre-market safety testing of
unique  and unforeseen hazards.  As I

family, and friends, I find it
frustrating that the FDA continues  to deny my FREEDOM OF
CHOICE!

Sincerely,

.L . 1




